
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

1:00 P.M. 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2013 

TOWN HALL CONFERENCE ROOM 

 
Present, John Hodge, Susan Chapman, Michael Gill, Wes Marsh, Ed Sbordone, Jay 

Waterman, Patty Mota, Steve Kern, Jean Flynn & Tim Simpkins 

 

John Hodge called the Budget Workshop Meeting to order at 1:00 P.M. 

 

Budget Workshop:  2013-2014 budgets were discussed.  No votes were taken. 

 

Adjournment:  Mike Gill made a motion to adjourn at 4:16 P.M. seconded by Susan 

Chapman and approved by voice vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Diana M. Peck 

Recording Secretary 


